
The Fountain Green Group 
10416 22nd Side Road 
Limehouse, Ontario 
Canada L0P 1H0 
 
Thursday, April 10, 2008 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
Canada  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Kirsiten Walli 
 This is to inform you that I, (Robert Barlow), landowner of lot 22, 
concession 5 in Esquising township and currently represented by the law firm of 
Borden Ladner Gervais, with respect to the Bruce to Milton Reinforcement 
Project.  Will no longer be represented by Borden Ladner Gervais before the 
Ontario Energy Board. 
 I am instructing Borden Ladner Gervais of this decision and they will have 
to find another landowner to replace my name on their submissions to you on 
behalf of Powerline Connections. 
 As a result of the above information I am seeking independent intervener 
status as a directly affected landowner before the board and wish to be eligible 
for cost. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Robert Barlow 


